
 

 

 

    

 

 

 
   

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: December 15, 2021 

 

For More Information, Contact: 

Kim Foster, Population Health Community Coordinator, Central Virginia Health District, 

Kimberlee.Foster@VDH.Virginia.Gov 
 

                                              
(Lynchburg, VA)— The Virginia Department of Health-Central Virginia Health District, has an 

upcoming mobile option available for those 5+ years of age seeking the COVID-19 1st dose, 2nd dose or 

booster vaccination. This event will be held Saturday, December 18th from 1:00pm-6:00pm at the 

Whitehouse Corner Store, 11674 Smith Mtn. Lake Pkwy, Huddleston, VA 24104.  
 

Residents will have the option of receiving the Pfizer, Moderna or J&J vaccine. You can find links to pre-

register at CVHD.org. Pre-registration saves time and secures you a time that fits your schedule, but is not 

required. Walk-ins will be accepted as well. Please bring your vaccination card with you if you have already 

been vaccinated with at least one dose.  
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